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Top DEP Stories 
 
Record-Argus News: Pgh. water agency to spend $50M to replace lead pipes 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/pgh-water-agency-to-spend-50m-to-replace-lead-pipes/ 
 
Courthouse News Service: Pittsburgh Will Pay $50M to Address Lead-Poisoning Crisis 
https://www.courthousenews.com/pittsburgh-will-pay-50m-to-address-lead-poisoning-crisis/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Crews continuing clean up, monitoring after diesel spill into Monroeton pond 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/crews-continuing-clean-up-monitoring-after-diesel-spill-
into-monroeton/article_3b324b95-41eb-5001-bda7-c7a3779ab9ea.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Second water main break in a month hits Troy 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/second-water-main-break-in-a-month-hits-
troy/article_7d2efd65-b5eb-56d5-a0f3-d198d392aadf.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Spend money on climate crisis, not risky schemes 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/02/08/Spend-money-on-cli-matecri-sis-not-risky-
schemes/stories/201902050112 
 
Air 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Clairton Coke Works hearing draws suggestions, criticism over fire response 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/02/lawmakers-clairton-coke-works-hearing-draws-suggestions-
criticism-over-fire-response.php 
 
WESA: Lawmakers’ Clairton Coke Works Hearing Draws Suggestions, Criticism Over Fire Response 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/lawmakers-clairton-coke-works-hearing-draws-suggestions-criticism-over-
fire-response  
 
Tribune-Review: Residents pack meeting with lawmakers about Clairton Coke Works fire 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14589438-74/residents-pack-meeting-with-lawmakers-about-
clairton-coke-works-fire 
 
Post-Gazette: 'Inversions' also cause of air quality issues in Pittsburgh area 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2019/02/07/Inversions-weather-also-cause-air-quality-
pollution-pittsburgh-clairton-coke-works/stories/201902070102 
 
Climate Change 
 
Centre Daily Times: Democrats seek Green New Deal to address climate change 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article225910650.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Democrats seek Green New Deal to address climate change 
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https://triblive.com/politics/politicalheadlines/14588676-74/democrats-seek-green-new-deal-to-
address-climate-change 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Senate votes to name Eastern Hellbender the official state amphibian 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/senate-votes-to-name-eastern-hellbender-the-official-state-
amphibian/article_2a340cb6-2add-11e9-824d-8fc9d36c1d4b.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Sunday hunting passes Game and Fisheries Committee vote, will move to Senate 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/sunday-hunting-passes-game-and-fisheries-committee-
vote-will-move/article_c8899e1f-b55d-5863-a80e-1acfbe506bdb.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Our state parks lack long green; needed work includes dams, water and 
sewer systems (Opinion) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/020619/page/8/story/our-state-parks-lack-long-green  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Borough Council discusses creek project, water and sewer hookups for LNG 
plant worker housing 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-02-
07/Front_Page/Steve_Lewis_Joins_Wyalusing_Council.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Reflections of Nature:  North American wildlife, conservation officials meet 
yearly to conduct wildlife exchange 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-02-07/Columns/Reflections_of_Nature.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Spring planting is near; Arbor Day Foundation offers free trees 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-02-07/Local_News/Spring_Planting_is_Near.html 
 
Bradford Era: Eastern hellbender closer to becoming official state amphibian 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/eastern-hellbender-closer-to-becoming-official-state-
amphibian/article_c60978c4-2b46-11e9-b054-277ab67bb7b5.html 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Legislation would allow hunting on Sundays 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/state/legislation-would-allow-hunting-on-
sundays/article_b4dadfea-851b-5bd9-8f2f-c6fa1d3f6244.html 
 
Times Observer: Restocking Chapman lake fish will take some time 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/02/restocking-chapman-lake-fish-will-take-
some-time/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Hunters ready to file lawsuit 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/02/hunters-ready-to-file-lawsuit/ 
 
CBS21: State Parks and Forest Advocates calling for action 
https://local21news.com/news/local/state-parks-and-forrest-advocates-calling-for-action 
 
WJAC: Sunday hunting moves forward in state Senate 
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https://wjactv.com/news/local/sunday-hunting-moves-forward-in-state-senate  
 
Beaver County Times: Outdoors: Supporting the fight against fatal deer disease 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190208/outdoors-supporting-fight-against-fatal-deer-disease 
 
Tribune-Review: Group to make its case for Sunday hunting this weekend at Penn State New Kensington 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14589432-74/group-to-make-its-case-for-sunday-hunting-this-
weekend-at-penn 
 
Energy 
 
Reading Eagle: Birdsboro plant lets off steam in startup tests 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/birdsboro-plant-lets-off-steam-in-startup-tests 
 
Pennlive: After complaints, giant utility poles will be removed, power line buried in Hershey 
neighborhood 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/02/giant-utility-poles-to-be-removed-in-hershey-power-line-
will-underground.html 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Transource hearings to continue in Harrisburg later this month on power 
line project through Franklin County 
https://www.therecordherald.com/news/20190208/transource-hearings-to-continue-in-harrisburg-
later-this-month-on-power-line-project-through-franklin-county 
 
Sharon Herald: Outage affects more than 1,500 in Shenango Valley 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/outage-affects-more-than-in-shenango-valley/article_f8b54090-
2b42-11e9-b462-af4cc7c07820.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Peco to pay penalty for shutting off electricity to customers during winter 
https://www.philly.com/business/energy/puc-fines-peco-wrongful-winter-shutoffs-low-income-
customers-20190207.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Scranton Times: Razings remaking Scranton Lace landscape 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/razings-remaking-scranton-lace-landscape-1.2442618 
 
Mining 
 
Scranton Times: 75 Years Ago: 2-year-old girl swallowed by mine subsidence 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/75-years-ago-2-year-old-girl-swallowed-by-mine-subsidence-
1.2443100 
 
Post-Gazette: Consol says the market will gobble up as much coal as it can produce 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/02/07/Consol-Energy-coal-production-
Pennsylvania-Mining-Complex-power-plants-exports/stories/201902070176 
 
Oil and Gas  
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Delaware County Daily Times: Letter: Public can no longer rely on PUC for pipeline safety 
https://www.delcotimes.com/opinion/letter-public-can-no-longer-rely-on-puc-for-
pipeline/article_f3cdd75e-2af7-11e9-b747-b3232e16dba6.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Editorial: Council made right call to intervene in pipeline complaint 
https://www.delcotimes.com/opinion/editorial-council-made-right-call-to-intervene-in-pipeline-
complaint/article_1102ff82-2ae1-11e9-987a-030c27cbd590.html 
 
ABC27: Pipeline company, PUC no-shows at county meeting 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/carlisle-west-shore/pipeline-company-puc-no-shows-at-county-
meeting/1763018072 
 
Endeavor News: Don’t penalize shale gas drillers (Op-Ed) 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2019-02-09/Viewpoints/Dont_penalize_shale_gas_drillers.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Post-Gazette asks court to unseal Haney shale gas case settlement 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/02/07/Post-Gazette-asks-court-to-unseal-
Haney-shale-gas-case-settlement/stories/201902070186 
 
Vector Management 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Franklin County starts program to attack West Nile, Lyme 
https://www.therecordherald.com/news/20190208/franklin-county-starts-program-to-attack-west-nile-
lyme 
 
Waste 
 
Wayne Independent: Waste Management earns award 
https://www.wayneindependent.com/news/20190205/waste-management-earns-award 
 
Levittown Patch: Falls Waste Plant Plans Proceed, Neighbors Fight Back 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/levittown/falls-waste-plant-plans-proceed-neighbors-fight-back 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Borough’s recycling program continued to grow in 2018 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_aa29bb28-e615-5581-a428-f089baf07c02.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Smithfield Spring Clean Up scheduled with some changes 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/smithfield-spring-clean-up-scheduled-with-some-
changes/article_4d2ac573-cd4d-54ed-abbf-83ab8325ee59.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Penn State research: How Craigslist can cut solid waste, one used sofa at a time 
https://www.centredaily.com/living/liv-columns-blogs/article225913925.html  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Township commissioners hear blight complaints; recycling center sets record 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/township-commissioners-hear-blight-complaints-recycling-
center-sets-record/article_2f8a3d4b-8ac3-584a-98bc-2c37e24d568a.html 
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Erie Times: Peach Street lane restriction lifted after medical waste spill 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190207/peach-street-lane-restriction-lifted-after-medical-waste-spill 
 
Meadville Tribune: Zoning board says no to waste transfer station in Cambridge Township 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/zoning-board-says-no-to-waste-transfer-station-in-
cambridge/article_64d3379e-2b54-11e9-99c8-07213c4264bb.html 
 
Scranton Times: Recycling center may soon start refusing contaminated recycling 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/recycling-center-may-soon-start-refusing-contaminated-
recycling-1.2443106 
 
Citizen’s Voice: W-B recycling fee hike headed for defeat 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/w-b-recycling-fee-hike-headed-for-defeat-1.2443080 
 
Times Leader: Wilkes-Barre council needs another attempt at passing higher recycling fee 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/732767/wilkes-barre-council-needs-another-attempt-at-passing-
higher-recycling-fee 
 
Tribune-Review: Western Pa. colleges take steps to reduce plastic usage 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14588703-74/area-colleges-take-steps-to-reduce-plastic-usage 
 
Water 
 
News Eagle: Watershed District backs Lacawac on projects 
https://www.neagle.com/news/20190206/watershed-district-backs-lacawac-on-projects 
 
Wyoming County Examiner: Tunk Twp. alerts to water project 
https://www.wcexaminer.com/news/tunk-twp-alerts-to-water-project-1.2441863 
 
Pennlive: Pittsburgh water agency to spend $50M to replace lead pipes 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/02/pittsburgh-water-agency-to-spend-50m-to-replace-lead-
pipes.html 
 
WITF/AP: Pittsburgh water agency to spend $50M to replace lead pipes 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/02/pittsburgh-water-agency-to-spend-50m-to-replace-lead-pipes.php 
 
ABC27: Pittsburgh water agency to spend $50M to replace lead pipes 
https://www.abc27.com/news/state/pittsburgh-water-agency-to-spend-50m-to-replace-lead-
pipes/1762498001 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Tanger crater was not a sinkhole; rebuilding plan OK’d 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/tanger-crater-was-not-a-sinkhole-rebuilding-plan-ok-
d/article_f90f239c-2b08-11e9-a828-1b08420a523f.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Eurofins lab to pay over $100K in settlement over improperly tested water 
samples for U.S. Army 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/eurofins-lab-to-pay-over-k-in-settlement-over-
improperly/article_e4eb6038-2aef-11e9-a1b2-43712d6c8b77.html 
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Reading Eagle: Crews sent to 2 hazmat spills in Alsace Township 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/crews-sent-to-2-hazmat-spills-in-alsace-township 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Mechanicsburg to advertise specifications for sewer project on west end 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/mechanicsburg/mechanicsburg-to-advertise-
specifications-for-sewer-project-on-west-end/article_e0c58f8f-c947-58ef-83f4-064d2adece8d.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: New sewer system to be installed in Perry County 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/perry_county/new-sewer-system-to-be-installed-in-
perry-county/article_2eaeaff3-db84-5fa4-acea-6f9c4e24c0d2.html 
 
WGAL: Icy, slushy Susquehanna floods Columbia River Park 
https://www.wgal.com/article/icy-slushy-susquehanna-river-floods-columbia-river-park-lancaster-
county/26236296 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: FEMA to do flood damage assessments 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-02-
07/Local_News/FEMA_to_Do_Flood_Damage_Assessments.html 
 
Erie Times: Flood watch issued for Erie region 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190207/flood-watch-issued-for-erie-region 
 
Meadville Tribune: French Creek forecast to crest below flood stage, some roads closed by water reopen 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/french-creek-forecast-to-crest-below-flood-stage-some-
roads/article_cc684e30-2ba9-11e9-81f0-37c8965a3d3d.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Tamarack Lake seminar sheds light on reservoir's progress 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/tamarack-lake-seminar-sheds-light-on-reservoir-s-
progress/article_2ff1a142-2b35-11e9-9601-073dca07fce1.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Three Crawford County roads closed because of flooding 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/three-crawford-county-roads-closed-because-of-
flooding/article_d2d31e16-2afb-11e9-8ad3-27b2e253abce.html 
 
The Derrick: Flooding causes damage in Armstrong County 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/flooding-causes-damage-in-armstrong-
county/article_7b4fe090-2bb2-11e9-8d79-7fa6c30912d0.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Public should dig deep for Schuylkill dredging project | Editorial 
https://www.philly.com/opinion/editorials/schuylkill-river-regatta-dad-vail-stotesbury-cup-boathouse-
row-mayor-jim-kenney-philadelphia-20190208.html 
 
WTAE: Car ends up in creek following crash in Washington County 
https://www.wtae.com/article/car-ends-up-in-creek-following-crash-in-washington-county/26247854 
 
WESA: PWSA To Spend $50M To Replace Lead Pipes 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/pwsa-spend-50m-replace-lead-pipes 
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Pittsburgh Business Times: Water rates to go up, but not as much as PWSA requested 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/02/08/water-rates-to-go-up-but-not-as-much-as-
pwsa.html?iana=hpmvp_pit_news_headline 
 
Tribune-Review: Ice jam on the Allegheny River in Armstrong County starting to break up 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14588805-74/ice-jam-on-the-allegheny-river-in-armstrong-county-
starting-to-break 
 
Herald-Standard: Flooding warning issued for Fayette, Greene counties 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/hsnewsnow/flooding-warning-issued-for-fayette-greene-
counties/article_813a3870-2b9e-11e9-8e36-4388fb7fc2e7.html 
 
Leader Times: Winter climate in flux causes ice jams, flooding in county 
https://www.leadertimes.com/articles/winter-climate-in-flux-causes-ice-jams-flooding-in-county/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: LTMA low pressure sewer proposal reviewed for inclusion in Act 537 expansion plan 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2019-02-
07/Front_Page/LTMA_low_pressure_sewer_proposal_reviewed_for_incl.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Ohio River to crest Friday as Mon Wharf remains closed 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/02/08/Ohio-River-flood-advisory-Pittsburgh-Mon-
Wharf-Tenth-Street-Bypass-weather-forecast/stories/201902080085 
 
Tribune-Review: Portion of North Shore River Walk closed for flooding 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14591650-74/portion-of-north-shore-river-walk-closed-for-flooding 
 
Tribune-Review: Flood watch issued in Pittsburgh region through Friday morning 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14588250-74/flood-watch-in-effect-for-pittsburgh-region-through-
friday-morning 
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA customers facing nearly 14 percent rate increase 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/02/07/PWSA-2019-rate-increase-pittsburgh-PUC-
decision-Nils-Hagen-Frederiksen/stories/201902070110 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Guest Opinion: Legislators must support Land and Water Conservation Fund 
https://www.theintell.com/opinion/20190207/guest-opinion-legislators-must-support-land-and-water-
conservation-fund 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Bishop Shanahan team wins the Pennsylvania Governor’s STEM Regional 
competition 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/bishop-shanahan-team-wins-the-pennsylvania-governor-s-stem-
regional/article_1aff6f9e-2b08-11e9-86e5-db01e14fd221.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Fleetwood Middle School evacuated when student actors, others sickened 
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https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/crews-dispatched-to-fleetwood-school-for-reports-of-
carbon-monoxide-symptoms 
 
WITF/AP: Carbon monoxide sickens 12 and shutters Berks County school 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/02/authorities-carbon-monoxide-sickens-12-shutters-berks-county-
school.php 
 
CBS21: Authorities: Carbon monoxide sickens 12, shutters school 
https://local21news.com/news/local/authorities-carbon-monoxide-sickens-12-shutters-school 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Gordner bill paves way for new Danville soccer fields; borough uses portion of 
property for sewage sludge disposal 
https://www.dailyitem.com/the_danville_news/news/gordner-bill-paves-way-for-new-danville-soccer-
fields/article_4b524f31-fd76-5a2a-b916-d85d745e058e.html 
 
WESA: With Historic Rainfalls Still In The Forecasts, What Can Landslide Victims Do When Disaster 
Strikes? 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/historic-rainfalls-still-forecasts-what-can-landslide-victims-do-when-
disaster-strikes 
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